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Growing up around the Newberg pool my whole life, I have spent countless days on 

the water. My greatest childhood memories are on our boat with my family learning to 

do water sports. Now I am teaching this to my son and do not believe our right to be 

able to freely and safely use our boat for what it is made for is a shame. Most people 

are respectful and follow the rules. I would hate to see everyone miss out because a 

few people went to protest. Don’t take the joy away from all of us please  


